
 

 

Court Replacement Project 

Latest Update – 29th September 

Courts Are Open – Ahead of Schedule! 
Dear Member, 

We’re thrilled to share some fantastic news: Carpet Courts 1, 2, 3, and 4 will officially be 
open for booking and play from tomorrow morning, Tuesday 30th September — a whole 
day earlier than planned! 

Our coaching team has already tested the courts, and the feedback has been nothing short 
of amazing. Now it’s your turn — don’t wait, get booking and be among the first to 
experience the brand-new surfaces! 

As for the Kids Zone: since the Tiger Turf material supplied wasn’t up to standard, a replacement has 
been ordered and is expected to arrive within 4–5 weeks. In the meantime, the Kids Zone will be 
given a fresh temporary paint job on Wednesday morning, so it will be perfectly playable that very 
evening.  

A huge thank you once again for your patience, support, and enthusiasm throughout this 
exciting project. We can’t wait to see our members back on court, enjoying these upgrades 
for many years to come. 

See you on court soon! 

Kind regards 

Mel  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


